
    

 

 

 
 

Woodland Water District 
The Town of Oneonta is issuing a boil 

water notice effective immediately 
until further notice. NYS Department of 

Health standards indicate that 
whenever the water has been off for 

more than four hours a boil water 
advisory is required.  The boil water 

advisory only applies to drinking water.  
We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

Thank you, 

Brett D Holleran 

Town Supervisor 


